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Engagement Letter Agreement with Bartlett, Pringle and Wolf, LLP to perform 

audits of financial statements for Santa Barbara LAFCO for the years ending June 

30,2018,2019,2020. 

Dear Members of the Commission 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Commission Approve the Engagement Letter Agreement with 
Bartlett, Pringle and Wolf, LLP to perform audits of financial statements for Santa Barbara 
LAFCO for the years ending June 30, 2018, 2019, 2020. 

DISCUSSION 

Santa Barbara LAFCO has engaged the accounting firm of Bartlett, Pringle and Wolf, LLP to 
perform financial audits of financial statements for Santa Barbara LAFCO since 2005-06. The 
first year fee for 2005-06 was $5,000. 

The firm has prepared an engagement letter to perform this audits for the years ending June 30, 
2018, 2019, 2020. The fees for audits would be $6,000 for 2018, $6,300 for 2019, and $6,600 for 
2020. 

In recent year audit fees from Bartlett, Pringle and Wolf, LLP have been as follows: 

2014-15 
2015-16 
2016-17 
2017-18 

Proposed: 
2018-19 
2019-20 
2020-21 

$5,400 
$5,600 
$5,600 
$5,800 

$6,000 
$6,300 
$6,600 

Commissioners: Roger Welt, Chair+ Roger Aceves+ Craig Geyer+ Judith lshkanian +Steve Lavagnino+ Jim Richardson 
+ Janet Wolf+ Joan Hartmann + David Seymour+ Shane Stark + Etta Waterfield + Executive Officer: Paul Hood
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